
      The SDSDC had a brief meeting on the 27th of June to discuss several matters  

concerning the Club.  Since there is no DJ for the 4th of July, it was decided to cancel  

dancing on  the 4th and have everyone to enjoy the 4th with their families. 

      It was also reminded to have the club vote on Sunday July 11 for the 2021-2022 

Board directors.   Anyone who would like to run for a position on the board or who would 

like to nominate someone, may do so on July 11th.   The position of Hospitality director 

still remains open.  

Following members to vote for on July 11th for your Board of Directors  
 

President – Craig Helm  
Vice President  – Clark 
Membership – Angely Gonzalez 
Treasurer – Garry Bowman 
Secretary – Chris Daniels Levy 
Newsletter Editor – Bob Avila 
Activities Director  – Ann Taylor 
Dance Director– Mary Manzella 
Hospitality Director – (open) 
Publicity Director – Olga Lopez 
Music Director – Declan Cordova 

         Jody Kravitz and Vinh Mines are presently alternating as the clubs DJ, but we still desperately 

need one or two volunteers to act as DJ.     Dance Headquarters has a great sound system with a   

super pc at our disposal to play music for the Club.  A tremendous amount of selections are   

available at our discretion to choose from.  Dance Headquarters owner, Shawn Torgerson, has 

stated that he would train anyone on the equipment, who is willing to do so. 

       Mary Manzella will be the beginning WCS dance instructor for July 11th and July 18th. The 

workshop instructor on July 25th will be Mark Pablo.  


